Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Jeff Kohl <jkohl6@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 9:34 AM
To: Mattingly, Gabrielle

Subject: Notice of public hearing

Ms. Mattingly,

| had received a notice of public hearing from Blue Ashwood LLC case #17-1-062. | believe the fence height should be
15 feet for the purpose of the homeowners. There is no reason they need to see those trains going by and then see the
industrial park right behind where | own a few acres in there. The industrial park is a mess and if | were to live there |
would not want to look out my back window and see that everyday. Any questions please feel free to email me. Thank
you.



